
The School Reorganization Team made a final recommendation that was presented to the Board of Education on 

9/14/2021 that consisted of: 

 Two Models 

 Data from the final vote 

The final vote presented was the following: 

 

On that evening of the Board of Education presentation, it was requested that we reach out to the five parents that 

were not present to cast a vote and find out what their vote would have been. After reaching out to the five parents, 

one parent declined to state and the four other members shared what their vote would be. If we add those votes to the 

tally, the slide would look like this: 

 


